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Through The Week 

Dr Bike It returned to school on Wednesday morning to check the bicycles of those children who are to take part in 

the next round of cycle training next week.  We look forward to them undertaking this important proficiency test. 

Football trials have taken place and the teams will soon discover if they have been successful. The website continues to 

be updated with new and relevant information. Please keep visiting the site.  

 

Secondary School Transfer Meetings 

This important meeting will take place today after school from 3:30pm in the school hall and again on WEDNESDAY 

17th SEPTEMBER at 3:30pm in the school hall. Please make every effort to attend. 

Please read the article on the school website 

 

Parent Meetings 

If you haven’t already met your child’s new class teacher there will an opportunity to do this on Monday 15th September 

from 3:30pm through to 4:00pm. This is a brief meeting to explain expectations for the coming year ahead. You should 

have all received your curriculum newsletters in preparation for this meeting. 

Please help your child to be prepared for school as much as you can during this important time of the year. We look 

forward to continuing our relationship with you for what will be another successful year! 

 

Children Who Arrive Late to School 

Mr Soyka will monitor those children who come to school once the gate to the Anne Line playground has closed at 

9am. Children must enter the building via the gate to the school office. The school understands that from time to time 

circumstances beyond your control can lead to a child arriving late to school. Please be mindful of the importance of 

helping your child to arrive at school on time.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

PEARL Assembly 

Miss Curran spoke to the children from Key Stage1 about our school PEARL values on Wednesday afternoon. She 

reminded them about the way our values help all of us to treat each other how we wished to be treated and by doing 

so we become more like Jesus. 

 

Collecting Children from After School Clubs 

Some clubs have already started this term and there seems to be some confusion over the system how children are 

collected once the club has finished. A letter was sent home last week detailing the new system – all children will be 

dismissed through the Campion playground and leave the school via the path alongside the office area through the gate 

that leads on to St Ann’s Road. 

CHILDREN WILL NO LONGER BE DISMISSED THROUGH THE SCHOOL CAR PARK 

Please be on time to collect your child or ensure that you have returned the slip giving them permission to travel home 

on their own if they are in Years 4 5 and 6. 

 

IMPACT Workshop 

The first parent IMPACT workshop of the year takes place on WEDNESDAY 17th September at 9:15am in the school 

hall. The theme of the session will focus on Story/Narrative writing and is aimed at our Year 6 parents. These 

workshops have proved to be very popular in the past and they are a very good way of helping to support your child’s 

learning using many of the strategies used by class teachers. Please make every effort to attend. 

Further details can be found on the school website.  
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Dr Bike It / Cycle Training 

Dr Bike It returned to school once again on Wednesday to service the bicycles of the Year 5 children who will start 

their cycle training next week. Our Junior Travel Ambassadors spent some time learning about the importance of cycle 

maintenance with their instructor. We look forward to awarding them their certificates in a few weeks time.   

Please read the article on the school website  

 

 

Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to the children and staff who celebrated their special day this week and throughout the summer holiday. 

We hope that you had a lovely day. 

 

 

School Uniform 

Please ensure that your child comes to school in the correct uniform. It is important that we keep standards high and 

we ask that you encourage your child to help us with this important part of school life. 

 

Boys’ Uniform      Girls’ Uniform 

 

BLACK shoes      BLACK shoes 

Charcoal Grey/Black Trousers    Charcoal Grey skirt/Pinafore/Trousers 

White Shirt/Polo shirt     White blouse/Polo shirt 

Green sweatshirt     Green cardigan/sweatshirt  

PE KIT 

 

All children must wear : Plain Navy/Black shorts 

      Plain white t shirt  

      Plimsolls/ Trainers 

 

KINDLY ENSURE THAT ALL UNIFORM IS LABELLED CLEARLY 

 
Haircuts 

Hair must be worn in a sensible and neat style. Mohican and shapes cut in to children’s hair are not permitted. Please 

ensure that your child is sent to school with a sensible cut.  

 

After School Clubs 

A timetable of all after school clubs for the term will be in next week’s newsletter. 

 

 

The BIG Question 

 

“Is zero a number?” 

Please see what answers your child can produce around this question. Answers will be discussed at next 

week’s assembly. The best ones that the children agree on will be displayed. Get thinking children and good 

luck.  
 

This week’s prayer was written by the children and staff from 6E: 

 

Bless us oh God as we make a start to the new term, 

May we develop new friends and working relationships, 

May we remember that all of us are working to better ourselves, our lives and others. 

May your strength guide us to care for others, 

 

Amen 

 
 

HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND! 

                                                                     
    
           



 
 


